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Federal Agency for Fisheries of the Russian Torshavn, tann 12. desember 2017
Federation Mal: 17/00499-1

(at tilskila i svari)
12 Rozhdestvensky blvd., Moscow, 107996

Vidgjort: JS

Tygara skriv:

Att.: Sergey V. Simakov, Head of Department of
International Cooperation

Notification

With reference to the letter sent to you by the Faroese Ministry of Fisheries dated 9 May
2017, and with reference to section 8.1 of the Protocol of the Fortieth Session in the Joint

Faroese — Russian Fisheries Commission, which reads as follows:

“The Faroese Party informed the Russian Party that from 1 January 2018 any
landing, or transhipment, in Faroese ports by Russian vessels need to comply with

the relevant requirements under Executive Order No. 67 of 1 July 2012,
according to which any landing, or transhipment, in Faroese ports shall be

conducted according to a Faroese weighing system, which is duly authorized by

Faroe Islands Fisheries Inspection.”
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Faroe Islands Fisheries Inspection hereby informs the Russian Federation that the above cited

provision in Section 8.1 will be adjourned to a later date.

Therefore, Executive Order No. 67 of 1 July 2012 will not come into effect for Russian

vessels on 1 January 2018, as originally stipulated in Section 8.1 of the Protocol.
You will be informed in due time when a new date has been fixed.

Yours sincerely

iy

Johan Simonsen
Head of Department
Faroe Islands Fisheries Inspection

cc. Barentsevo-Belomorskoe Territorial Department



